mass incencions

Saturday, 6 P.M. Judy Huehlefeld

Sunday, 8 A.M. Parish Family Pro Populo

10 A.M. Andres Garcia

pray for the sick of our parish...

Martha Estrada, Jose Avitia, Isidoro Martin

licurgical assignments

Lectors/Commentators

Saturday, 6 P.M. Lisa Canales/Jeanette West Sunday, 8 A.M. Ted Cabral/Dante Gonzalez 10 A.M. Gracie Perez/Martha Matura

Ushers

Saturday, 6 P.M. Hector Cardona, Adolph Escalante,

Isaac Martin, Alex Chamberlain

Sunday, 8 A.M. Emilio Ledezma, Magdaleno Garcia,

Domingo Robles, Juan Aguayo

10 A.M. Lupe Rivera, Jr., Daniel Hybner,

Albert Rodriguez, Andy Reyes

Offertory Gift Bearers

Saturday, 6 P.M. Alfred & Veronica Garcia Sunday, 8 A.M. M/M Henry Estrada, Sr. 10 A.M. Albert & Lucia Rodriguez

Altar Servers

Saturday, 6 P.M. Madeline & Gabriella Canales, Olivia Garza Sunday, 8 A.M. Charles Garcia, Jose Gomez, Max Aguayo

10 A.M. Elizabeth Rodriguez, Analysa Gonzalez, Derek Folmar

gour gift to god: may 15

Parish Support: \$1827.96 May God reward your generosity!

kc gard maintenance: may 23 - 29

Raymond Brandl, Tommy West, Patrick Canales, Rodney Neubauer, Trinidad Gomez

pro-life thought

Raising families according to the splendor of Christ's truth is a sharing in God's work of creation. It lies at the heart of the call to promote a civilization of love.

John Paul II, Address to the Australian Bishops, 3-26-04

summer 2005 notes...

As most are already aware, this week I will depart for my summer studies in Washington, D.C. Like previous years, the schedule is basically the same. For safety/security reasons, the Church will be locked during the week and opened in time for the weekend liturgies. The only change to the normal weekend schedule is that confessions will be heard from 5:30-5:45 P.M. (rather than starting at 5:15 P.M.). Please offer a generous welcome to the priests who will be helping out this summer.

There will be no baptismal instruction classes offered during the summer and these will resume the last weekend of August. No Mass Intentions will be scheduled until August [June and July are booked]. Unless an emergency situation arises, there will be no baptisms during the summer months. No hall rentals will be contracted other than those which are already settled prior to my absence.

To contact me you may either leave a message on the rectory machine or go to the parish website, www.saintpatrickschurch.net, and click on the "contact us" link near the bottom of the home page. Local contacts concerning parish needs are Ismael Perez, Jeanne Lange, and Deacon Soto. If you have something that needs to go in the bulletin, you may contact any of them and they will direct it to the proper place.

To simplify preparations for the Mass and cleanup afterwards we will not utilize Extraordinary Ministers of Communion during the summer. Those who open the Church will have the sacred vessels and gifts for the Mass ready and in place, and then after Mass, return everything to the proper places.

Those assigned Liturgical tasks—lectors, commentators, ushers, servers—please make sure and fulfill your duty. If you will be unable to be present for an assignment, please make sure and secure a replacement. Ushers in particular are asked to be responsible for going through the Church after the Mass and getting the pews/books in order as well as checking the restroom and disposing of any trash.

Whoever turns the special lighting on the Virgin of Guadalupe should be responsible for turning it off after the Mass.

Should a hospital emergency occur, have the nurse's station contact the priest on call. Contact Deacon Soto if funeral planning is needed.

If you see something of concern on the parish property, do not hesitate to call on one of the contacts listed above. We must do everything possible to take care of our beloved St. Patrick's!

I hope and pray the summer is quiet and uneventful for all of us. Pray for me.